Jesse Davila

I have been a resident of Kingwood, Texas for over 20 years and have seen first hand how costly
and devastating sand mining can be to our rivers and properties downstream. For example Lake
Houston has to constantly be dredged and our HOA has to spend over half a million in removing
sand from our boat ramp each time we get heavy rains. We kindly ask for the Texas Commission
on Environmental Quality's (TCEQ) to take a strong look into this ongoing issue.



